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Newsletter – OCTOBER 2007
President & Newsletter Editor – Judith A Anderson; 1st Vice-President – Margaret Ferguson; 2nd Vice-President – Ailsa Gillies; 
Correspondence Secretary – Julie Mannion; Minutes Secretary – Christine Maclean; Treasurer – Robyn Currell; Directors – Amber Buckland, 
Lea Greenaway, Veronica McLaughlin, Barbara Murray, Susan Plant, Jennifer West.
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	· SEPTEMBER 28-30
	DRAGONS ABREAST REGATTA – Kawana Lake, Sunshine Coast. See Ann Shevill for details or visit www.dragonsabreast.com.au  

	· WED., OCT 3
	CLUB MEETING – 6.30 for 7.00 pm, United Services Club. 

	· FRIDAY., OCT 5
	GALA THEATRE NIGHT – 7.30 pm, October 5, The Loft (Kelvin Grove Urban Village). See details below. NB CHANGED DATE (was previously October 4)

	· FRI., OCTOBER 12
	OPENING OF LIZ & FRIENDS ART EXHIBITION – Parliament House (Annexe)

	· WED., NOV. 14
	WOMAN OF ACHIEVEMENT DINNER – N.B. This will be in lieu of the normal meeting night (November 7). Guest speaker: Patrice Derrington. Please note that guests are welcome for this special dinner. More details at the October meeting.

	· WED., DEC 5
	CHRISTMAS MEETING – Rhonda Davidson-Irwin is again planning a great evening to mark the final meeting of the year. Not to be missed!


The United Services Club has a strict deadline for finalising meal orders. As it is assumed you will be attending every meeting unless an apology is received, it is critical that you let Judy “Goodtime” Anderson know by noon on Monday, October 1, if you will not be attending the meeting. Telephone: 3357 6007(H) or 3391 8588(W); Fax: 3891 1029 (W); Email: judesanderson@hotmail.com. Any member from whom an apology is not received in time is automatically invoiced for the meal ordered for her. 

Anti-trafficking Forum

Congratulations to the Redcliffe Club on their excellent Status of Women initiative – their anti-trafficking forum to be held on Monday, November 12 at 6.30 pm at the Golden Ox Reception Rooms, 330 Oxley Avenue, Margate. It’s free of charge, but bookings are essential. Call Ronnie Turner on 0407 149 622 or e-mail her at ronwyn.turner@bigpond.com
A fish called Fillet
Many thanks to the eight Brisbane club members who represented the Club at the last ever Conference of the current District 24 – Jennifer West, Julie Mannion, Ann Trezise, Rhyl Row, Judy (‘Goodtime’) Anderson, Jan Delpratt, Leneen Forde, and Mary Magee. According to unconfirmed reports, Jen and Ann insinuated themselves into the Noosa club camp for the conference dinner and we gather they must have had a really good time because they christened the fish in the bowl on their table Fillet. Oh dear!  More news of conference at the October meeting. 
New district directories

The 2007-2008 edition of the District 24 directory has been received and copies will be distributed at the October meeting.

Member news

Amber Buckland has been offered the marvellous opportunity of taking up the position as Managing Senior Solicitor of the Legal Aid office in Toowoomba. The Board has unanimously approved leave of absence for Amber until November 11 and we all wish her well.

Pixie Annat, a long-standing member of the Club, has been on leave of absence for most of this year and has now made the difficult decision to resign from Zonta. Pixie has made an outstanding contribution over her many years as a Zontian and will be greatly missed. 
Zonta Club of Sandgate Charter Dinner

Report from Ann Shevill

It took the experience of Jane O'Brien to form the new Zonta Club of Sandgate in only six months! She had the splendid support of her daughter Jane Twist (the Charter President). They mustered thirty-one Charter Members to the very successful Charter Dinner on 10 September. District Governor Patricia Lawson officiated, assisted by Bonnie Schumaker who had also just come from the District 24 Conference at Tweed Heads representing the Zonta International Board. 

I have attended many Zonta Charter Dinners but I do not recall enjoying one more than that of the Sandgate Club. There must have been over seventy people in attendance, the atmosphere was relaxed, wonderful opportunity for fellowship, the venue, service, food and wines were excellent. The Program was well prepared and presented and not unduly prolonged. The list of Charter members not only includes Jane's daughter, but her granddaughter Matilda Twist!- which surely must be something of another record for District 24 to celebrate! 

It was my privilege to express the welcome greetings and good wishes of members of the Zonta Club of Brisbane to the members of a new Club. One only had to observe the quality and youthfulness of the Charter members to be assured that the Club will prosper and give more women the opportunity to serve the community in the name of Zonta International, whilst learning so much themselves and having such fun doing so.

The Zonta Club of Brisbane is proud to have worked in partnership with the following companies and individuals in supporting the Vanuatu Cervical Cancer project and 
the service projects of the Zonta Club of Brisbane

Corporate Partners
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Associate Partners
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Corporate Club
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Major Prize Donors
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